
 

January 2019 

WELCOME  
 

Happy New Year to you all and a warm welcome back to Surbiton Childrenôs Centre Nursery School. 

I do hope that you all had a lovely Christmas break and that you and your children enjoyed our 

Christmas events. It was lovely to see so many of you at our Christmas óSing and Signô sessions. 

Thank you all for your Christmas wishes much appreciated by all of the staff. Thank you too for 

supporting our fund raising events that we held to support our Christmas activities so generously. 

We raised over Ã2000. We also want to thank you for your generosity with the food bank donations. 

It was really wonderful for us to be able to take so much down to the local food bank.  

We are planning some exciting events for this term and will keep you updated  via the website.  
 

I would like to extend a warm welcome to all of our new children and their families starting this 

term. Our newsletter is sent out at the start of each term and hopefully keeps you informed of 

events that are happening in the nursery. Each newsletter will include a list of forthcoming dates.  
 

It is lovely to see this outstanding nursery school full of children who are curious and eager to 

learn. All of the children are making such good progress and the feedback from you as parents fol-

lowing the parent consultations in November is that you are also pleased with how your children 

are progressing. We are all very proud of the childrenôs achievements. Thank you also for your 

lovely updates and comments via the Tapestry app, they are incredibly heart-warming to read.   
 

A new term brings another group of students to gain experience from the experts here in our  

nursery. We welcome students from Kingston College, and University. Please do not hesitate in 

asking staff who the students are and where they are from. 

We also welcome some new staff to our teams Michelle who joins the ladybird team to support with 

Lunchtime, Dina who joins our Two year old Team and we would like to congratulate Emily May on 

the birth of her lovely baby boy this month.  
 

I would like to thank those of you who have been able to help us in the classrooms or in other ways 

during the Autumn Term, and for those of you who have expressed an interest in supporting us this 

term. We always appreciate any extra help. This term we will be able to take more children to  

Fishponds on a regular basis. 

 

We are planning a regular monthly stay and play session for our under 3ôs (siblings) on a Monday 

and more info will follow. We also plan to run another coffee and chat session for parents before 

Easter.  
 

For some children this term they will have the opportunity to attend our lunch club. I do hope that 

they will enjoy the experience. We do not claim to offer any cures for fussy eaters however this will 

be a positive social experience for the children. The menus are displayed on the notice board in the 

main entrance, for your information. 
 

I do hope that you are continuing to enjoy your time with us. Please do drop in to see me if you 

would like any further information about anything or if you have any suggestions. Thank you to all 

those who completed the ñsurvey monkeyò. Your views are most important to us. We have begun to 

implement changes from your suggestions and really value all the very positive comments and 

praise about our lovely school 

Best wishes 
 
Esther 



 
 

 
 
 
Friday 8th February                 Cake Sale   
 
Monday 18th - Friday 22nd February      Half Term Week  

 
Monday 25th  February                           Afternoon INSET closure - school is closed  from 
                                                                12.30pm  

                                                                Ladybird class will remain open for Extended day            

                                                                3 year old children 

 

Friday 15th March      Zoo Lab to visit 
 
Friday 15th March     Red Nose Day - children are invited to dress in Red   
 
Friday 29th March     Spring Lunch Club finishes 
                                                
Thursday 4th April                Easter Bonnet Parade and Sing and Sign 
 
Friday 5th April                                       Full Day Closure for staff training 
                                                               School closed for ALL children 
 

 
Easter Holidays 

 
Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 2019 

Easter Monday 22nd  April 
 

Extended Day Ladybird Provision  
Closures 

 
Friday 5th April - closed for staff training  

Friday 19th April - Good Friday Bank Holiday 
Monday 22nd April  - Easter Monday Bank Holiday 

  
 

Tuesday 23rd April  
School reopens for Summer Term 

 

During the Half Term and Easter Holidays we will be running a holiday club. 

Half Term dates will be  

Wednesday 20th Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd February.   

Letters and booking form will be sent home in due course. 

Chinese New Year 

2019 

The Year of the Pig 
This year Chinese New Year will be celebrated on Tuesday 5th February. 

This will be marked in the classrooms with some typical Chinese Celebrations  
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Ladybird News 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our extended day-care provision is currently full.  We do try to make our service as flexible as possible, 
whilst adhering strictly to Ofsted regulations.  Staffing is carefully arranged to ensure that ratios are 
always maintained throughout the day.  When you are making changes to your contracted hours, we will 
always try to accommodate you if possible, but staffing ratios have to be checked before we can agree.  
Please remember that we usually require 4 weeks notice of any change to your contracted hours. 
 
 
We always try to report any minor accidents that occur in school to you.  If your child has had an 
accident, their name is highlighted on the �µSigning Out�¶��sheet.  Please could I remind you to ask a  
member of staff for an accident note if your child�¶s name has been highlighted. 
 
Please let me know if there is anything you think that we could do better. 

Taster Dishes 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the Spring Term, Leah , our school cook, will be preparing taster dishes for the children to sample. 

 

She hopes to introduce them to a variety of colours, flavours and textures to encourage healthy nutrition  

and an open palate. 

 

Recycled Materials 
 

Please could you bring in any clean recycled yoghurt pots, cereal cartons, kitchen roll tubes and material for 

the children to use as part of there design and making activities.. 

We also need any spare rolls of wallpaper for using outside to extend our children�¶s mark making. 

Thank you 

Fishponds 

 
This term the children will be looking at the  seasons. 

In conjunction with this Tess, who leads on Forest schools, will be able to take small groups of children to  

fishponds to look at the wildlife, flora and fauna. 

 


